The Voice of Stern

Tiffany Coe recently took on the role of co-editor-in-chief of Stern Opportunity.  The bi-weekly school newspaper provides members of the Stern community a platform to report and comment on events, trends and ideas at Stern, in New York City and around the world.  “I really enjoy the opportunity, no pun intended, to be so plugged into the Stern campus and community,” says Tiffany.  In her role, she aims to do more than just supervise the compilation of articles in Oppy, as the publication is commonly known.  She plans to use her creativity, personal experience and insight to ensure that the paper resonates with fellow students and truly captures the voice of Stern.  Having worked at National Public Radio in Washington, DC for five years, Tiffany plans to continue her career in media and finds that her experience at Oppy is helping to prepare her for future work in the industry.  “I play a part in running what is essentially a small business here.  And in addition to providing me with hands-on media skills, it also tests and strengthens my ability to overcome technological, personnel and deadline-sensitive challenges,” she notes.
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